THE ROLE OF A PARENT

A. General Guidelines

The role of a parent is to support their child in the sport of swimming. This can be

accomplished in a variety of ways. Appropriate parental participation and support is an important contributor to the success of both the child and the team.

Let the Coach do the Coaching! The best way for parents to help their child to

achieve his or her goals is to allow the coach to coach. It's important for

swimmers to receive technical information and constructive criticism about their

performances from one source only - the coach. Input from too many sources

can confuse and overwhelm swimmers. Parents can help the coach stay focused

on the swimmers by not interrupting them at practice or at swim meets. Instead,

parents should contact coaches with questions after practice or by phone or email. 

Be Enthusiastic and Supportive. Parents can make an important contribution to their child’s success by providing a stable and loving environment. They should help their young athlete feel like a winner by supplying support and

encouragement. Parents should never overburden a child with winning or the

achievement of unrealistic best times. Instead, parents should give credit to the

swimmer whenever an improvement is made and understand that not every swim

will be an improvement in time.

 Demonstrate good sportsmanship and set a good example for your child.

Parents should serve as a positive role model by demonstrating good

sportsmanship toward coaches, officials, other parents, opponents, and

teammates. Poor attitudes on the part of parents have a lasting impact on a child.

Complaints and criticisms, along with suggestions for improvement, should be

directed at the coaches at the appropriate time and in the appropriate manner. A swim meet is not the time or place.

Attend Parents Meetings - Attendance at all parents meetings is encouraged.

These meetings are an important vehicle for communicating plans for the season,

goals for the swimmers, and the direction and needs of the Sea Dragons program.
